
 

 City of Pompano Beach 

Utilities Field Operations 

Phone: (954) 786-4082 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  24-100 
 

 

 

DATE: September 18, 2024 

 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

Via:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

 

FROM:         Nathaniel Watson, Utilities Field Operations Superintendent    

 

SUBJECT: Ordinance: E-01-24 Inspection and Cleaning of Stormwater/Utilities Systems 
Jet Vactor Truck on Call Service Contract 

 

Approval Request: 

City Commission approval to award RFP E-01-24 Inspection and Cleaning of 

Stormwater/Utilities Systems Jet Vactor Truck on Call Service contracts between the City of 

Pompano Beach, TeleVac South, Inc. (primary / Contract #12325), and Envirowaste Services 

Group, Inc. (secondary / contract #12336).       

 

Explanation: 

Mandates governed by the EPA’s Clean Water Act impose monitoring and reporting 

requirements for stormwater discharge through the City’s NPDES (National Pollutant 

Discharge Elimination System) permit.  Annual inspections and cleanings of the system are 

required provisions of the permit that ensure state and federal clean water standards are 

met.  

 

The City currently has 126 miles of stormwater pipe. The as-needed contract will help the 

City comply with regulatory guidelines and provide on-call Jet-Vactor services for utility-

related emergencies.       

 

Recommendation: 

The Utilities Department recommends that RFP E-01-24 for Inspection and Cleaning of 

Stormwater Systems and Jet-Vac On-Call Services be awarded to the highest-ranked firms, 

TeleVac South, Inc. (primary) and Envirowaste Services Group, Inc. (secondary).  

 

The as-needed contract shall be funded through the following budgeted accounts:  

 

420-7248-535.65-12 



425-3805-538-46-40 


